
2C7~ectr1cal &ng1neer1ng Dept. 

19th July 1957 

Centre National D'Etudies des Telecommunications 
3, Avenue de la Repdblique 
Issy-lee-Moulinea~ (Seine) 
France 

Attention: Director 
Re~..ence: No 38/Dr/RG 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you ror your letter of 8th July. 

We will be pleased to receive microfilms of 
the monthly ta.bles giving hourly values of ~oF2 for 
Dakar. These should begin with January 195~ and 
continue to the most recent ones available, month 
by month. 

If any charge is made. we will be pleap,ed to 
remit the cost including air mail postage via an 
international money order. 

Hoping to receive these microfilms at the 
earliest possible time, I am 

Yours faithfully, 

Grote Reber 


